COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director J ‘
DATE: November 2, 2009 ‘
RE: Sipple Appeal of the Stone Landscaping LUP

Your Board may wish to consider continuing Item #4 on the Board of Supervisor’s November 3™
hearing for agenda management purposes. The appellants desire the appeal to be heard by your
Board as scheduled. The applicant agrees to a continuance. Both parties are available on
December 1, 2009, should your Board decide to continue the item.



